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Lowell Spinners – Class-A affiliate of the Boston Red Sox
Support Innovation Academy Athletics!
Innovation Academy Charter School FAMILY night at the Lowell Spinners is scheduled for Wednesday, June 19th.  This is the last day of school.   No bus will be provided and parents are responsible for their own children.

For tickets contact Bev Schultz via email at schultzb1@comcast.net.  Don’t delay as tickets are sold on a first come first served basis and availability is limited. We have 100 tickets now reserved and they are going fast!  Additional tickets will be sought, but are not guaranteed to be available.  Please submit your ticket request by May 10.

Lowell Spinners will donate $1 for each person from our group that attends the game that night so we hope to see you at the ballpark. The donations will go to the IACS Athletic program.
Can’t make June 19th but want to support our group?  Purchase tickets online at www.LowellSpinners.com to ANY other game during the 2013 season and enter the code: iacs (all lower case) in the Special Offer Code box.  For each ticket purchased, $2-$4 will be donated back to Innovation Academy Charter School.
If you experience any issues or have questions in the process, please contact the Spinners Box Office at (978) 459-1702.  Thanks for your support of Innovation Academy Charter School and the Lowell Spinners Baseball Team. 

Sincerely,

Jon Healy
Vice President; Group Ticketing
(978) 459-1702

www.lowellspinners.com
Please place in a sealed envelope with payments and bring into the main office. Mark the outside of the envelope with LOWELL SPINNERS TICKETS:
$5/pp

Child name:____________________________
Home room:_____________________________
# Tickets for your family: ___________________________ 

(Please make check payable to: Beverly Schultz, I already paid for the 100 tickets)

